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Supervisor Frentzen due current circumstances, I must resign from the Cameron Park Design Review 
Committee effective immediately. 

As it was Ray Nutting, former Supervisor of District 2, who appointed me per El Dorado County policy, it is my 
understanding that you will be appointing a new committee member to fill my vacant seat. 

I want to commend all the present Committee members for their hard work. They are an awesome set of folks 
looking out for the well being of Cameron Park. They made me feel comfortable as the least technically 
knowledgeable person on the committee and taught me much about reading of plans and guidelines. I will 
be ever grateful to them. El Dorado County is very lucky to have such a set of knowledgeable people willing to 
devote their time to this endeavor. 

Good luck all and again Thank You! 

Vicky Neibauer 
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